
25th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 2 - People Who Have Changed the World Day

After half term our new topic is ‘People Who Have Changed the World’. We will be exploring a variety of different
people from different backgrounds and countries, who have achieved something amazing in their life. From
inventors to explorers, to pioneers and to activists - we will be researching them all!

As an exciting start to our topic we would like your child to come to school dressed as someone who ‘has changed
the world’. We are encouraging recycling of what you already have at home, so please don’t feel you need to order
a costume for your child.

Over the half term, please take some time to research and decide on who your child would like to be (Make sure it
is someone they are interested in). It would be fantastic if your child has a short description of who they are and
what they have achieved to share with their peers.

This day will take place on Friday 11th June.

Thank you for your continued support and have an enjoyable half term.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Frampton

Miss Frampton
Year 2 Teacher


